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November 20, 2015 

Kathy McGlauflin
Senior Vice President 
American Forests Foundation 
2000 M Street, NW, Suite 550
Washington, D.C. 20036


Dear Kathy: 

I am pleased to submit the Ten-Year Urban Forestry Action Plan: 2016 – 2016 as well as the project evaluation. Please find in: http://www.urbanforestplan.org/engage/ the following different deliverables of the Action Plan: 


· Final Action Plan Summary 
· Ten-Year Urban Forestry Action Plan: 2016 – 2017 (complete document with appendices)
· Ten-Year Urban Forestry Action Plan: 2016 – 2017 (core Action Plan)
· Action Plan Research Needs – Standalone document
· Action Plan Funding Needs – Standalone document
· Appendices


You will be receiving soon a physical copy of the core Action Plan by mail. We hope you find that the Action Plan offers a solid foundation for advancing the cause of urban forestry in the next decade, and gives clear guidance for NUCFAC and the broader urban forestry community implementation. 

It has been a great privilege to work with you and the urban forestry community on this important and timely Action Plan. On behalf of the facilitation team of IEN and Dialogue + Design, thank you for this terrific opportunity. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any questions about any aspect of this Action Plan and evaluation. We look forward to the possibility that we might work together again in the future.

Best regards, 


Tanya Denckla Cobb 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Director

CC: Jan Davis, Nancy Stremple, and NUCFAC members
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